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ANIC Strongly Condemns the Terrorist Attack on Muslim 
Worshippers at the Finsbury Park Mosque in London 

 

The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) strongly condemns the 
horrific terrorist attack on Muslim worshippers yesterday night at the 
Finsbury Park Mosque,  North London in the Holy Month of Ramadan.  
 
This cowardly act is aimed at disuniting the Muslim and the non-Muslim 
community. ANIC calls upon all Muslims and non-Muslims to stand united 
against any form of violence and attempts to cause disunity.  
 
As demonstrated by this vile and evil attack, terrorism does not belong to 
any religion or faith.  
 
ANIC urges those impacted by the heinous attack to continue to display 
calmness, refrain from violence and stand united with all people who 
stand against hate crimes. 
 
Our prayers and thoughts are with the family of the victims and the 
injured. 
 
 
 
END… 

 


